
 

 

2021 Yacht Racing Championship 

Change for published notice of race 

 

Date: 13th January 2021 

 

The BUCS Yacht Racing Championship which was planned to take place from the 28​th​ March to 1​st 
April from Port Hamble has been ​cancelled​ due to restrictions and risk associated to the Covid-19 
pandemic 

 

1 Januray 2021 
 


